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Second Judicial Circuit of Florida 

April 7, 2025 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Paula Wright (Watkins) @ office 850.606.4422 or e-mail watkinsp@leoncountyfl.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Over a Dozen Legal Partners to Offer Free Legal Help in Tallahassee 

 
TALLAHASSEE – Join the Second Judicial Circuit Pro Bono Committee for another FREE legal 

clinic on Saturday, May 3, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at the R. Frank Nims Middle 

School! There will be over a dozen different legal partners coming together to support the Big 

Bend community and answer civil legal questions and concerns. A few of the legal areas that 

attendees can find help with include Family Law, Landlord-Tenant, Bankruptcy, Foreclosures, 

Small Claims Court, Contract Law, Criminal Law, Drivers’ Licenses, Housing, and more! Help 

includes free legal consultations, legal advice, and pro bono representation on just about every 

type of legal issue. 

 

This event leads up to the American Bar Association’s Pro Bono Celebration Week in October 

and represents the critical impact that pro bono lawyers have when they come together to help 

create equitable access to justice. Participating partners include Legal Services of North Florida, 

Bankruptcy Pro Bono Project, American Inns of Court, Bankruptcy Bar Association, Florida 

Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers, Florida Government Bar Association, Leon County 

Clerk of Courts, Second Circuit Public Defender Jessica Yeary, Paralegal Association of Florida, 

Tallahassee Bar Association, Tallahassee Barristers, Tallahassee Women Lawyers, Legal Aid 

Foundation of Tallahassee, Tallahassee Veteran Legal Collaborative, Habitat for Humanity, and 

Florida State University College of Law. 

 

WHAT:  Second Judicial Circuit Pro Bono Committee FREE Legal Clinic 

WHEN:  Saturday, May 3, 2025 

9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

WHERE: R. Frank Nims Middle School 

723 W Orange Ave., Tallahassee 

This event is free and open to the public. No appointment is necessary—walk-ins are welcome. 
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Please find the Pro Bono Clinic flyer listed below. 

 

 


